
Vane Close, Thorpe St. Andrew, Norwich. NR7 OUS

Tel: 01603 436180

Email: office-ds@yare-edu.org.uk

Website: dussindaleprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Louise Norgate

________________________________________________________________________

Monday 26
th
February 2024

Dear Parents,

Parental Questionnaire

As a school we strive to do the best for our pupils and therefore value any feedback you can

give us with regards to how you feel about the education and pastoral care they receive here

at Hemblington Primary School.

We would be grateful if you could take a few moments to complete the questionnaire in this

link by Friday 8
th
March 2024. Alternatively, please use the QR code below to access the

questionnaire.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Louise Norgate

Executive Headteacher
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